
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
March 10, 2025 
 
Dear Gleneayre Equestrian Program,  
 

Congratulations on your organization’s acceptance to the USEF Community Outreach Program! At US 
Equestrian, our goal is to bring the joy of horses to as many as possible. As a member of the selection 
committee, I can honestly say that it has been a pleasure getting to know more about your 
organization.   
Gleneayre Equestrian Program can now be counted as one of the 40 Community Outreach 
Organizations within the USEF Community Outreach Program.  
  
As a part of your selection, your organization’s leadership and staff will all receive a FREE Subscriber 
membership. As a new member of the Community Outreach program, your participants and community 
can now become free fans of US Equestrian. As a fan, each will receive access to educational content 
from our Learning Center, digital copies of US Equestrian magazine, USEF Network live streams, and 
much more. Additionally, USEF Fans receive discounts on products and services through our 
MemberPerks program from many companies that support USEF, our members, and fans.  Signing up 
your community is important because not only do they stay connected with USEF news and receive 
great benefits, but fan sign up is a key part of the Opportunity Fund grant process. (More to come on 
that later.) 
 
In the coming weeks, your organization will be added to our directory of organizations that provide 
equine-based learning opportunities and support the positive impact horses can have within various 
local communities throughout the United States and Puerto Rico.  Our USEF Membership team will also 
be following up with you on next steps. 
 
Finally, thank you for all you do. You are bringing the joy of horses to people in your community and 
doing so in a way that impacts the lives of both the horses and the people you serve.  I look forward to 
hearing more stories of your successes in the years to come.   
  
Welcome to the USEF community!   
  
 
 
 
  
 

Tom O’Mara 

President   

 
 


